
 
 
Cave of Adullam Film Screening  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Henry Street Settlement invites your child to celebrate Black History Month with a screening and 
discussion of the 2022 ESPN documentary directed by Laura Checkoway, “The Cave of 
Adullam,” which follows a Detroit Martial Arts sensei as he guides his students through tough 
times. The screening will take place at the Abrons Arts Center located at 466 Grand Street on 
Thursday, August 10 from 4:00pm to 6:30pm. This event is for children aged 13 years and 
older. Refreshments will be served. This notice is to confirm that you give your child 
permission to attend the event.  
 
By signing this document you agree for your child to attend this event accompanied by Henry 
Street’s staff members. 
 
 _____ YES, I give my permission for _____________________________ to attend the event 
accompanied by Henry Street Staff members. 

____ YES, I give my permission for my child to go home from the event on their own. 
____ YES, I give my permission for my child to take the shuttle bus departing and 
returning from 301 Henry Street accompanied by Henry Street staff members.  
____ NO, I do not give permission for my child to go home from the event on their own.  

 
Chaperone Name _________________________________ 

 Chaperone Phone Number___________________________ 
 
 _____ NO, my child ___________________________________________________________ 
will NOT attend the event accompanied by Henry Street Staff members.  
 
 
Parent/ Guardian Name ______________________      
Parent/ Guardian Phone Number  ___________________ 
Parent/ Guardian Signature ________________________  
Date ________________  
 
 
Emergency Contact Name _______________________________ 
Emergency Contact Phone Number ________________________ 


